
Special Vote via Email: 

 

November 16, 2021, Tommie let the board members know we had an opportunity to 
participate in the clubhouse Christmas Party. Heather set the date December 12th. 
Since this event was before our December meeting, we needed to have the board’s 
approval, via email. The Social Committee proposed to have a Decorated Golf Cart 
Parade at 3:00. The Harrison County Sherriff Reserve would be asked to provide escort 
and a prize would be purchased for the Best Decorated Golf Cart. The motion would 
include the board sponsoring this event with $200.00. 

Kevan Brown seconded. It was approved by Letch Kline, Kevan Brown, Joey Jenkins, 
Frank Faust, and Tommie Yanik.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tommie Yanik 

 

 

 

 


